
 

 

ELLENBROOK COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL WILL BE HOLDING 1 FURTHER  

TOUR FOR PARENTS OF CHILDREN DUE TO START  

NURSERY & RECEPTION IN SEPTEMBER 2024 

If you would like to visit on the below day please contact the school office on 01617996347 

 or email Ellenbrook.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

Thursday 11TH January 2024 at 5pm 

WE LOOK FORWARD TO MEETING YOU 

Mr R Blackburn, Head Teacher 

 


